
Monday, April 12, 2021

Dear Wallace Families:

Due to increased reported positive cases of Covid-19 in the building, Wallace Elementary will need to
close for two days, Tuesday, April 13th and Wednesday, April 14th. Please note the following:

● As of now, students will return to Wallace on Thursday, April 15th.

● The building will be closed and thoroughly cleaned and sanitized.

● Classroom teachers will reach out to you through Class Dojo with more information on your child’s daily
schedule for Tuesday.

● Distance Learning Wednesday will remain the same schedule as usual.

It is imperative that you contact your building’s school nurse
immediately if you, your child(ren), or anyone in your household are
showing any symptoms of COVID-19 or have been tested for the
virus. Contact information for school nurses can be found in the
family packet.

Your confidence in the District is appreciated, and we will
continue to communicate updates on this and all COVID-19-related
situations as appropriate. Please reach out to me if you have questions or concerns regarding this situation.

Sincerely,

Jonathan D. Hoffman, Principal
Wallace Elementary School

https://233b8623-6bc4-4fc2-b6e3-40dcbeca2827.filesusr.com/ugd/13e090_ed3e7372764b4095aca1bd80048e3e4f.pdf

